
This AMENDMENT request is due to a letter received from FCC dated Nov 1, 2018.  

 

It is to correct the application to PROTECT K18AD-D from interference thus reducing ERP of proposed 

channel 17 to be equal to K18AD-D ERP thus NO interference from either party. 

 

File 0000054432    

FAC ID  2493 

Original ERP 1.2kw 

Changed to .06kw  to match K18AD-D 

 

We will also change FCC Certified transmitter from a Larcan M201  transmitter to a FCC Certified  Larcan 

MXD-30U transmitter. 

 

 

Respectfully 

Lonnie England C.E. 

 

Apple Valley TV Association 

 

 


